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PTA Christmas Fayre
Saturday 26th November
11am - 3pm

Dear parents,

To help support this year's Christmas Fayre we are kindly asking for donations of the following:

Reception, Yr 1 & 2 - Chocolate

YR 3 & 4 - Cakes (shop bought) 

YR 5 & 6 - Bottles - drinks/bubble bath (full/unopened) 

Can all donations be handed in to classrooms by Thursday 24th November. The year group with the 
highest amount of donations will receive a special class reward.

In addition we would welcome any other donations of tombola / raffle items (such as unopened gift sets).

We are also having a 'bric - a - brac' stall and would welcome any donations of toys, books, puzzles etc.

Thank you for your continuing support.

PTA Team. 


